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                        ASQC REPORT 2021-2022 

 

Date: 26.10.2021 

WEBINAR ON “NATURE IN FOCUS” 

On 26.10.21, a webinar on “Nature in Focus” was organized in respect of wildlife week 

celebration on Zoom platform from 3.45 to 4.45 pm by Auxilium Student Quality Cell (ASQC). 

Ms. D. Evangeline Research scholar, Queen Mary’s College, Chennai was the resource person. In 

her speech, she insisted the students to protect and care all species on the Earth. She enriched the 

knowledge of students by explaining the nature, characteristics and importance of various species 

in the ecosystem. 

  Further, she highlighted upon the brotherhood behaviour among animals, the treasure in our 

garden, forest is our pride, Elephant – engineer of the forest, Wild Pig- Farmer of the forest, 

Butterfly- the beautician of the forest etc. Finally, she concluded by making students aware of their 

responsibilities in protecting and caring all species, to preserve our Mother Nature. 128 students 

actively participated and enriched their knowledge. 
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Date: 03.03.2022 

ASQC MEMBERS MEETING 

The ASQC members had a meeting on 03.03.2022 in the College Auditorium at 1.40 p.m. 

both shift I and shift II ASQC members attended. The activities for the even semester were discussed 

and suggestions are also asked from the students. The activity for the month of march was “Poster 

Presentation” on the topic “Back on Track” Sub-themes also given based on inner peace, physical 

health, economic status, education. The students were asked to submit the posters on (or) before14th 

march. Dr. Gayathri R and Ms. Anitha S. Asst. Professors conducted the meeting. 

 

Date: 10.03.2022 

EVENT – POSTER PRESENTATION 

 

The ASQC members participated in the poster presentation competition. The objective is to 

ignite the fire of imagination and creativity among them. The theme of the competition was “Back 

on track”- Post Covid. The sub themes are Physical health, education, inner peace, economic status. 

The students submitted the posters which portraits their skill and creativity. The charts also 

expressed the effect of Covid-19 towards the society. The activity kept them engaged and gave them 

a platform to explore their creativity. 

Date: 06.05.2022 & 13.05.2022 

EVENT – FLASH MOB 

 

The ASQC members of shift – I & Shift -II organized a flash mob based on good health and 

fitness. 28 Students from Shift - I and 15 students from Shift – II participated. It was a novel attempt 

by the students to spread awareness about the need for good health and fitness in today’s scenario. 

The performance turned out to be a crowd puller. The students also carried posters with slogans 

written on it. The management, staff and students appreciated the initiative taken by the ASQC 

students. 
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